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WIAA Softball - REGIONAL 

 

To:      Athletic Directors and Varsity Softball Coaches at Shoreland Lutheran and Cedar 
Grove-Belgium 

 

From:    Matthew Grow, Athletic Director, Shoreland Lutheran High School 

 

RE:      WIAA Softball Regional Game, May 24th, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Date:    May 20th, 2022 

 

Tickets: There will be no admission costs 

 

Warm-ups: 35 minutes prior to the start of the game the home team will take the field.  The field 
  is defined as the entire enclosed field (live ball area) 20 minutes prior to the start of 
  the game the visiting team will take the field. 

 

Admissions:   Free Admission will be provided.  

 

Rosters: The maximum number of players for each game is 18. 

  Please email (preferred) or fax to Ginny Look.                                            
  glook@slhs.us or Fax - (262) 859-2783 

 

Officials: John Masloroff and Scott Warner as issued by the WIAA 

 


